
   
 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance: 

 

Willow: 96.83% Sycamore: 94.86%  

Maple: 95.07% Elm: 95.92% Birch: 93.88%  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

School 

News 

 

Year 5 / 6 Kingswood Meeting  

ALL medical consent forms need to be 

completed for the Year 5 / 6 trip to 

Kingswood on May, 16th to 18th.  If you were 

unable to attend the meeting about the trip 

please collect the form from the school 

office and return before 9am on Wednesday 

11th May.  Your child will NOT be allowed to 

go on the trip without this form being 

returned to the school office on time.  We 

can not complete these forms over the phone 

so please collect and complete ASAP.  

 

Swimming and British Tribe 

Children in Year 5 need to remember their 

swimming kits and children in Year 3 and 

Year 4 need to remember forest school Kits 

every Thursday.  

 

 

Theatre Trip 

The Children had a fantastic time at the Palace 

Theatre in Manchester on Wednesday watching 

Beauty and the Beast.  We were one of only two 

schools in the theatre and the only school seated 

in the Circle surrounded by the public.  We had 

many comments from many of the members of the 

public about how well behaved the children were 

during the show and how proud the staff must be 

of the school.  Well done Maple, Elm and Birch 

Classes.  
 

Year 6 SATS test 

Year 6 SATS tests take place next week so please 

make sure all the children are in school, on time 

and well rested.  We will start with a special 

breakfast for the children and then they can 

prove everything they have learnt in Maths and 

English over their time at Stansfield Hall.  Don’t 

worry, do your best and be fantastic Year 6!  

 

Governors Meeting 

On Thursday, 12th May we will be holding our 

first full face-to-face Governors meeting at 

Stansfield Hall since the start of COVID-19. The 

meeting will start at 5pm but before that we are 

inviting the Junior Leadership Squad (JLS) and 

Ethos group to join the staff at a buffet with the 

Governors from 4pm.  If your child is in either of 

these groups please collect them from the main 

entrance at 4.45pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 6th May 2022 
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Next Week’s Menu… 

DUE TO SUPPLY CHAIN PRESSURES THESE MEALS 

MAY BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 
 

 
Monday 

  

Lemon Sole Bites in a Basket 

 

Fair Trade Banana & Chocolate Loaf 
  

  
Tuesday 

Mature Cheddar Quiche & Mixed Vegetables 

 

Tropical Fresh Fruit Salad & Oaty Biscuit 

  
Wednesday 

Fresh Kitchen Pie, Seasonal Veg & Potatoes 

 

Sticky Toffee Pudding & Custard 

  Thursday 

Fresh Kitchen Roast Dinner served with all the trimmings. 

 

Fresh Raspberry Sponge Rings 

 

  
Friday 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza, Sweet Potato Fries & Green Beans 

 

Chocolate Brownie & Whipped Cream 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Contact when  

school is closed 
 

If you have any urgent 

need to contact school 

when it is closed or receive 

a positive COVID result, 

please email 

earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.ro

chdale.sch.uk 

 

School lunches 

We are aware that since 

Mrs Taylor left our school 

lunches have not been of 

the usual excellent 

standard.  We have worked 

with Facilities Management 

and hope that we have now 

rectified this and are 

working hard to ensure 

they maintain the 

excellent quality we are 

used to.  We are still 

having one or two supply 

chain problems where 

menus may have to change 

but hopefully the quality 

of the meals is back to 

where we expect.  

 

  

Christian Faith 

Value 

This half-term our 

Christian Faith Value is 

Thankfulness.  This 

week, we have been 

looking at being 

thankful for food and 

talking about Saying 

Grace before a meal.  
 

Holy Trinity Youth 

Theatre 

Tonight at 7pm – 9pm 

at Holy Trinity Church, 

there will be a meeting 

for children in years 5 

and 6 and their 

parents who are 

interested in joining 

the youth theatre. 

Queen’s Jubilee  

We will be celebrating 

the Queen’s Jubilee in 

school on Wednesday 

25th May (before half 

term) and are asking 

Children and staff to 

dress in Red, White 

and Blue or Party 

Clothes.  

 

 

SATS 

Statutory tests are back this year. 

They start week beginning -   

Year 1 – Phonics – 6th June 

Year 2 - Tests - 9th May  

               for 2 weeks 

Year 4 - Multiplication check  

     6th June  

Year 6 – Tests – 9th May 
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